

CITY OF EVANSVILLE OFFICE of CITY COUNCIL

Room 314 Civic Center Complex
1 NW Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
EVANSVILLE, INDIANA 47708

JONATHAN WEINZAPFEL MAYOR

ALBERTA MATLOCK CITY CLERK

Carl L. Chapman, CEO, Vectren Corp. Corporate Headquarters P.O. Box 209 Evansville, IN 47702-0209

Dear Mr. Chapman:

This letter is to request that a representative of Vectren Corp. appear before the Evansville City Council on October 24, 2011 at 5:30 p.m. for the following purposes:

- 1. To provide an explanation and basis for Vectren's rate increases;
- 2. To answer questions from members of City Council on behalf of the City of Evansville.

We look forward to your appearance and co-operation in providing this information. Please respond and confirm your appearance by contacting the City Clerk, Alberta Matlock, at: Civic Center Complex, 1 N.W. Martin Luther King, Jr., Blvd., Evansville, Indiana 47708, or telephone number (812) 436-4996.

Respectfully Submitted,

B.J. Watts, President	Constance Robinson, Vice President
Dr. H. Dan Adams	Wendy Bredhold
John Friend	Curt John
Dan McGinn	Missy Mosby
Donald Walker	